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PROJECT FUNDING GUIDELINES 
 

Through innovation and collaboration, the Alberta Lacrosse Association (ALA) strives to foster partnerships 
that inspire participation and inclusiveness while honoring the game of lacrosse. When possible, we endeavor 
to support projects and initiatives that align with this mission.  
 
Projects will be considered in two categories: pilot and house. Pilot projects are new projects that will be 
considered for single-year funding. House projects are reoccurring and will be considered for multi-year 
funding to be reviewed every new strategic plan.  
 
Requests will be reviewed by the Board of Directors, using the following guidelines to determine which 
projects to fund: 
 

• The proposal is from an ALA Member in Good Standing. 
 

• The proposal is from a Non-Member but meets the ALA Sanctioning requirements. 
 

• The project will increase participation in the sport of lacrosse in Alberta. 
 

• The project will further develop the sport of lacrosse in Alberta. 
 

• The project addresses gaps in an organization’s regular programming. 
 

• The project reflects the ALA Strategic Plan. 
 
 
Project funding requests must be submitted to the ALA office using a Project Funding Request by July 15th of 
the year prior to the project start date. 


